

TOWN OF BRISTOL DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

111 Mt. Hope Avenue Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

Tel. 401-253-4100

Fax 401-254-1278

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE:

April 16, 2025

RE:

Michael Payne, 5 San Antonio Avenue re request for curb cut

Mr. Administrator,

I have no objection to this request for a curb cut. I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council grant this petition and refer this matter to the Department of Public Works to ensure compliance with the Town construction standards and that if determined necessary, a Road Opening Permit is obtained.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

BRISTOL, FRUDE, SLAND -

STEVEN CONTENTE Town Administrator